
School	Community	Council	
09/12/16	

Start	Time:	3:30	
	

	
	
Attendance:		Ken	Higgins,	Sherrie	Russell,	Susan	Westover,	Mindi	Beck,	Shanna	
Carroll,	Wendy	Condie,	Veronica	Reginato,	John	Thomas,	Amy	Mullins	from	DCC.	
	
SCC	member	attendance	needs	to	be	no	less	than	60%.	
	
Wendy	provided	everyone	with	by-laws	to	be	reviewed	before	the	next	meeting.	
	
Staffing:		Kindergarten	reached	the	need	for	5	sessions,	4	classes	in	1st,	5	classes	in	
grades	2nd-6th.	Trust	lands	and	district	funds	provided	aides	based	on	enrollment	for	
each	grade	level.	
	
The	Bond	Presentation	will	be	Thursday,	September	29,	at	10:00	in	the	Media	
Center.	
	
SAGE	scores	should	be	released	9/15/16.	Parents	are	concerned	with	the	length	of	
time	the	results	have	taken.	Amy	will	look	into	the	possibility	of	scores	being	
released	in	a	more	timely	manner.	
	
Trust	lands	granted	$65,000	to	the	school:	

• Chrome	Books	were	ordered	
• Aides	were	hired	
• Extended	day	kindergarten	will	be	provided	by	aides	

	
Dr.	Higgins	is	currently	looking	for	a	teacher	for	1.5	hrs.	on	Mondays.	
	
Exceptional	Attendance	has	begun	for	the	Lone	Peak	Cluster	and	will	run	through	
October	7.	Students	may	miss	1	day	or	accrue	3	tardies.	This	program	will	continue.	
	
School	Community	Council	Fall	Training:	Wendy	will	send	a	link	to	all	SCC	members.	
	
Next	meeting:		Monday,	November	14,	2016	at	3:30	pm.	
	
	


